
THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

September 18, 1964

Dear Mr. Eccles:

This is a somewhat belated note to thank you
for becoming an originating sponsor of the
National Independent Committee for President
Johnson and Senator Humphrey.

I have been delighted, as I hope you have, by
the public reception which was accorded to this
Committee upon its announcement after the
White House meeting.

Your support, your time and your efforts are
indeed appreciated and I am sending you this
letter to express my gratitude.

Honorable Marriner S. Eccles
Chairman
Utah Construction & Mining Co.
Deseret Building
Salt Lake City, Utah
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